
 

Advert 
Non-Executive Directors 
Blackpool Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust 
 
Blackpool Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust is committed to providing exceptional healthcare 
services through openness, engagement and integrity.   
 
The Trust now wishes to recruit two replacement Non-Executive Directors to the Board. The role of 
the Non-Executive Directors is to support the Board of Directors in providing an independent view on 
the Trust’s Strategy and to oversee the Trust’s implementation of national strategies and regulatory 
compliance.   
 
The Trust is currently in year three of its five year strategic plan and, as a Non-Executive Director, you 
will be part of an enthusiastic, transforming Unitary Board, taking an active involvement in 
implementing the strategy – keeping the patient at the heart of the Trust’s objectives so they receive 
the very best care possible.  Our requirement is for the candidates to have senior level/Board 
experience in a large and complex organisation.   
 
The remuneration is £13,312 per annum with a time commitment of around 4 days per month. 
 
Applications are welcomed from all sections of the community; we would be particularly pleased to 
receive applications from candidates from a BME background and women as part of our strategy to 
increase diversity at all levels of our organisation. 

 
For an informal discussion, please contact Pearse Butler, Trust Chairman, on 01253 956857. 
 
The closing date for applications is Friday 28th December 2018 (midnight) and the interviews will take 
place on Wednesday 16th January 2019. 
 
Please note that if you are successful in obtaining a positon with the Trust you will be required to 
undertake a Disclosure and Barring (DBS) check. 
 
The post can be viewed at http://jobs.bfwhospitals.nhs.uk/job/v1439341 
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